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Without determining a specific cause for a non-conformance it is difficult
at best to apply appropriate corrective action. There have been some evolu-
tionary changes to the program that would tend to reduce the chance of similar
occurances in the future and improve the documentation of Quality Control

activities,
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These changes are described below:

At the time the original equipment castings were processed; the
Visual Inspection Procedure was applied only at Receiving Ins-
pection, It did not appear on the routings used after release to
our shop. Visual Inspection for casting defects was expected of
the inspector at Inspection Operations called out on the routings
used in our shop evean though the written procedure was not
applied. This is evidenced by the Rejected Material Reports gene-
rated for such defects. The first change occured when the Visual
Inspection Procedure was added to the shop routings.

The first change added the written Visual Inspection Procedure to
the shop routings but only to the first operation on the routing.
The second change was made recently after the Linear disconti-
nuities were discovered by Texas Utilities. This change applied
the written Visual Inspection Procedure to the end of the shop
routing in addition to the existing call out at the beginning of
the routing. This will provide documented Visual Inspection to the
approved written procedure after all manufacturing operations
machining, weldii,, cleaning, etec.

Lastly, a change was made to our Q.A. Program in 1979 requiring
our inspectors, other than NDE Inspectors, to have yearly eye
exams. Previously they were examined every two years. The NDE
Inspectors have always been required to have yearly eye exams.

In addition to the above, Visual Inspection of castings has been covered in
our regular training sessions as well as on the job training by Inspection
Foremen to individual inspectors.

trust you will find the above response satisfactory. If there are
further questions please contact me.
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Sincerely,

DRESSER INDUSTRIES, INC,
Pacific Pumps Division
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Darrell J. Moyer
Quality Assurance Manager



